
 

 

DEMOCRATIC PARTY OF LANE COUNTY 
Central Committee Minutes 
4/18/24 — Eugene Garden Club, 1645 High St. 

 

The monthly meeting of the Democratic 

Party of Lane County Central Committee, 

held at the Eugene Garden Club and 

virtually, on Thursday, April 18, 2024, was 

called to order at 6:31 p.m., Ms. Swenson 

Harris being in the Chair and noting a 

quorum and Ms. Keizer present as 

Secretary.  

The agenda was adopted as presented. 

The minutes were approved as 

presented.  

 The Treasurer’s report was received. 

The Party had $31,731.35 in income and 

$10,543.88 in expenses for the month, for 

a net gain of $21,187.47. 

 The Budget Committee reported that 

income and expenses are occurring at 

slightly different times than projected.  

 The Campaign Services Committee 

reported that our fellows are working to 

recruit volunteers for local campaigns. 

The Fundraising Committee reported 

that there are still tickets available for the 

DeFazio Dinner on April 26. 

The Organization Committee reported 

that there are write-in forms available for 

people who still want to be elected PCPs.  

House District 7 had nothing to report.  

House District 8 is planning a 

Neighborhood Leader gathering on May 1.  

House District 9 and 10 are working to 

locate office space for the coastal DPLC 

office and preparing for the 

Rhododendron Festival.  

House District 12 reported that it has 16 

Neighborhood Leaders and is getting 

ready to distribute canvassing turf.  

House Districts 13 and 14 are recruiting 

new Neighborhood Leaders. House 

District 13 Chair Katrina Bowser is 

recruiting volunteers for the Lane County 

Fair. 

The Platform Committee had nothing to 

report. 



 

 

The Rules Committee is reviewing the 

DPLC bylaws. The next meeting is April 29 

at 5:30 on Zoom. 

The State Central Committee 

Delegation had nothing to report.  

The 4th Congressional District 

Committee recently had a meeting, with a 

guest speaker from Congresswoman 

Hoyle!s campaign. There are several 

positions open. 

The Office Committee reported that the 

office has lawn signs for nearly all local 

Democratic candidates. 

Under New Business, the Central 

Committee accepted nominations for the 

open DPLC Executive Committee At-Large 

Member. Lisa Plaxco nominated Susan 

Fisher. Chandler James self-nominated. 

The Central Committee also accepted 

nominations for the open Congressional 

District 4 Alternate. Chandler James self-

nominated. We will accept nominations for 

a second Alternate at the May Central 

Committee Meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:07 

p.m. 


